TO:

Kate Wall, Town Clerk

FROM:
Kevin Delaney, Finance Director

DATE:

June 18, 2024
RE: 
August 6th Regular Board of Finance Meeting Cancelled 
The Regular Board of Finance Budget meeting scheduled for August 6, 2024, is cancelled.  In lieu of the August meeting, the Board of Finance will hold a remote only Special Meeting on July 25, 2024, at 6pm.
